
  

 

 

 

 

 

The CHCO Council is excited to sponsor our third mentoring event for 

the next generation of HR Partners.   

“Developing Growth Strategies, Learning New Skills” 

A Flash Mentoring Event for Front Line HR Staff  

This event will allow HR assistants and junior specialists (GS 5 to 11) the 

opportunity to obtain valuable advice and guidance on human resources 

competencies of flexibility, self-management, planning and evaluation. 

The goal of our Flash Mentoring program is two-fold:  1) to allow front line 

staff the opportunity to participate in a structured HR Mentoring event to meet 

peers from other agencies and 2) to provide the next generation of HR 

professionals with career guidance/advice from leaders in supervisory roles 

outside of their home agencies.  

Encourage your staff to visit HRU for more information. Registration opens 

Monday, May 14th at HRUniversity@opm.gov! 

Thursday, June 7, 2012 

Department of Education LBJ Auditorium 

1PM – 4PM 

mailto:HRUniversity@opm.gov

